
From: billjacum@aol.com [mailto:billjacum@aol.com]  
Sent: Sunday, February 06, 2011 2:55 PM 
To: ECOSUB 
Subject: DEIR/EIS for East County Substation, Tule Wind, and ESJ Gen-Tie Projects 

 
  
 These projects are vital and must proceed without delay! Clean Energy, Jobs, More 
dependable electricity distribution, and Income to the Ewiiaapaayp People. Please do NOT reduce this 
Project.    
 
                                                                                                   William Pape 
                                                                                                   Jacumba Resident 
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